Bursary Fund Information Sheet

Introduction

The LCT Bursary Fund has been set up to provide financial assistance to independent students in
meeting the fees of their programme of study at LCT. The Bursary Fund is a separate fund within the
accounts of LCT and is administered by a committee of the Board of Trustees.

Grants

The LCT Bursary Fund will consider making grants to students who are accepted by LCT for any
programme of study. Grants are available for one year and must be applied towards the annual
registration fee or the module fees for the course for which the student is accepted. The award of
grants and the amount of grants is wholly discretionary and, due to the limited size of the fund, LCT
reserves the right not to award any grant in any year. As a guideline, it is expected that individual
grants will normally be of the order of £200 per year, but the amount of any grant is wholly
discretionary.

Eligibility
Applicants for grants must be independent students, that is to say not students who are sponsored
by their relevant diocese and whose fees are paid on their behalf by the diocese. Although grants

are for one year only, students may apply for an additional grant for a second or subsequent year of
study, subject to still meeting the relevant criteria.

How to apply

Please download and complete a Bursary Fund application form and return it by email to the LCT
Administrator: admin@lindisfarnect.org. Please ensure that all relevant sections are completed as
fully as possible as incomplete applications may not be considered by LCT.

Application forms are available to be downloaded from https://www.lindisfarnect.org/students-
alumni/ or can be obtained from the LCT office by contacting the Administrator:
admin@lindisfarnect.org

Applications can be accepted throughout the academic year.

Data protection

LCT has a responsibility under data protection legislation to provide individuals with information
about how we process their personal data. For more information please see our Student Privacy
Notice on our website.
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